
Downtown resident Craig Burns and business property owner Nick Caras were both celebrated and thanked for their 
service to the Missoula Downtown Foundation Board of Directors at the MDA Awards Banquet last month. Both indi-

viduals served on the MDF Board from 2017-2019, contributing time, talent and treasure for the betterment of Downtown 
Missoula. We are grateful for their service and investment. 
The Foundation Board also elected Jared Kuehn of First Security Bank to serve as President of the Board in 2020. 

Kuehn replaces Downtown property owner Alan Newell. Kuehn is a native Missoulian, who has worked in the banking 
industry since 2007. He is the son of Jim and Jennifer Kuehn, who used to own Hunting & Gathering on the Hip Strip. 
Jared is married to Tiffany and they have one daughter Claire.
The Foundation is looking for 2-3 additional board members. Interested individuals should have a passion for Downtown 

Missoula, time to serve, and interest in fundraising for downtown projects and improvements. To explore the potential for 
service to the MDF, please contact Linda McCarthy via phone (406-543-4238) or email (linda@missouladowntown.com). 

Missoula Downtown Foundation Board: Thanks & New Officers
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The Missoula Downtown Foundation received several grants and gifts 
in 2019, all contributing to the Downtown experience and economy. 

Grants received for Downtown improvements and activities included: 
•	 Destination Missoula/Tourism BID Grant for $5,000: for hosting the 

Montana Downtown & Main Street Conference
•	 First Interstate Bank Foundation Grant of $2,500: for Shade Um-

brellas for Caras Park
•	 Montana Historic Preservation Grant of $16,000: for Heritage Inter-

pretive Plan
•	 Montana Tourism Grant of $10,000: for Heritage Information Kiosks
The Missoula Downtown Foundation will continue to seek grants and gifts for holiday décor improvements, street décor 

expansion, implementation of the Downtown Master Plan, Caras Park Improvements and much more. 

Summary of Grants for 2019



In partnership with Washington Compa-
nies, the Missoula Downtown Founda-

tion will purchase new holiday lights for the 
Downtown Christmas Tree on North Higgins 
this year. For almost 40 years, the Lighting 
of the Downtown Christmas Tree has been a 
partnership between Washington Companies 
and the Missoula Downtown Association. The 
strings and their 1,500 light bulbs have worn 
out, and the community is craving for more 
lights on the tree. As a gift to the community, 

the Missoula Downtown Foundation purchased new strings and 6,000 
new bulbs for the tree. As always, the Lighting of the Downtown Christ-
mas Tree takes place annually during the Parade of Lights on the first 
Saturday in December. 2020 will be a special year!

In partnership with the Missoula Downtown Association (MDA) and 
the Downtown BID, the Foundation will help raise funds to decorate the 
street lights with green garland and white lights; to expand the electri-
cal system and brackets for holiday decorations on other streets; and 
to help fund the additional power costs to extend the season of lights. 

For more information or to contribute to the campaign to Light Up 
Downtown, please contact Linda McCarthy via phone (406-543-4238) 
or email (linda@missouladowntown.com). 

MDF Investing in Holiday Decor

Since 2017, the Missoula Downtown Foundation has generated an 
average of $9,000 per month from the Montana State License 

Plate Program. The black & white Montana 406 plate is the seventh 
most popular license plate in the state.
For every purchase or renewal, the 
MDF receives $20. Nearly $330,000 
has been raised for the Foundation 
and Downtown Missoula since the in-
ception of the program. In 2019 alone, 
the license plate generated $144,600 
for the Foundation. 

406 License Plate Revenue

Last December’s Festival of Trees was a great success with nearly 10 days of activities and events on the top floor of 
Stockman Bank at Broadway & Orange. The Tree Auction generated almost $5,000 for the Foundation, and nearly 

2,000 Missoulians attended one or more of the special events: Tour of Trees, Teddy Bear Teas, and Mimosa Brunches. 
Next year’s event will be held again at Stockman Bank. For more information on the 2020 Festival of Trees, contact Mirtha 
Becerra via phone (406-543-4238) or email (mirtha@missouladowntown.com). 

Festival of Trees Generates $5,000 for the Foundation

The Friends of Downtown end-of-year giv-
ing campaign generated nearly $75,000 

for the Missoula Downtown Foundation, thanks 
to the generosity of more than 20 individuals 
and businesses in the Missoula community. In 
its fourth year, the Friends of Downtown cam-
paign provides individuals, families and busi-
nesses the opportunity to support the Missoula 
Downtown Foundation and its mission to sup-
port and promote Missoula through enhance-
ment of Downtown in commerce, heritage, cul-
ture and living. 

Thank you to these Friends of Downtown 
Missoula: Alfredo Hernandez, Alan and Su-
san Newell, Carol WIlliams, Daniel Kemmis, 
Evonne Wells, Frank and Rae Lynn D’Angelo, 
James and Elizabeth McDonald, Nancy Za-
dra, Nathan Johnson, Phil Hamilton and Janet 
Whaley Fund and Anne Guest.

In addition to general giving the year, the Mis-
soula Downtown Foundation was the honored 
recipient of two special gifts from anonymous 
donors. Established in 2017, the Caras Park 
Endowment received a $50,000 contribution. 
The MDF Sustainability Fund, created in 2018, 
received an anonymous gift of $10,000. The 
Caras Park Endowment will forever be devot-
ed to preserving and supporting Missoula’s 
beloved Town Square. The MDF Sustainability 
Fund will nurture the success and sustain the 
future of the foundation. 

All gifts to the Missoula Downtown Founda-
tion are tax-deductible. For more information 
on planned giving, contact MDF Board Mem-
ber Josh Eder via phone (406-721-0999) or 
email (jeder@sglong.com). 

Friends of Downtown 2019
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Support Downtown Missoula when you register your vehicle!

Choose this license plate design and a portion of the fee ($20 ) will help 
the MISSOULA DOWNTOWN FOUNDATION fund projects to keep 

Downtown Missoula vibrant and a place for all to enjoy!

www.missouladowntown.com/foundation


